ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL
PLANNING MEETING
OCTOBER 04, 2021

The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on October 04, 2021 at 5:00P.M. in the Ashland
City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Dianne Ballard,
Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City
Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph
Stanford, Assistant Fire Chief James Lee (5:07 P.M.), Maintenance Supervisor Phillip Stinson, and Bella Young
with the Clay Times Journal.

Items discussed included the American Rescue Plan and uses for the funds, signage for court square,
unfinished road projects, the Rebuild Alabama Grant/Project, update on Old Horn Café demolition, Trunk or
Treat, fall decorations for the square, the First Responders Dinner, events/decorations for Christmas and the
Sesquicentennial for the City of Ashland, and regular meeting agenda item amendments.

There was no business conducted at this meeting.
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